
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 January 2021 
 
 
Audley Square Redevelopment – Annual Public Exhibition (Postponed) 
 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
We are writing to inform you that the Public Exhibition scheduled for 5:30pm on 19th January 2021 has been 
postponed to 5:30pm on Tuesday, 26th January 2021. This is to ensure the presentation includes the latest 
information regarding the newest COVID-19 guidelines, as well as any recent changes to construction activities 
and sequencing. The exhibition will be held via Microsoft Teams, as planned. To RSVP for the exhibition, please 
email AudleySquareNeighbourLiaison@careysplc.co.uk. 
 
If you have any questions about the presentation or our construction activities, please contact our Neighbour 
Liaison Manager, Alahna Dunbar, at 07738 621 992 or AudleySquareNeighbourLiaison@careysplc.co.uk. 
 
For development enquiries, please contact AudleySquareHouse@kandaconsulting.co.uk. 
 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Alahna Dunbar 
Neighbour Liaison Manager 


